
SOCIETY WILL HOLD ITS ANNUAL MUSTER AT THE GRAVES
MOUNTAIN fARM & LODGES ON JUNE 25, 2022

The Society of the War of 1812 in the Commonwealth of Virginia will
holds its annual muster at the Graves Mountain Farm and Lodges on
June 25, 2022. The venue is located near Syria, Virginia, on Route
670 in Madison County, about twenty miles northwest of Orange,
Virginia. As usual, there will be a Board of Direction meeting at 10 a.m.
followed by a general membership meeting and luncheon 11:30. The
speaker for this occasion will be Vice-President General Stuart Butler,
who will be speaking on the life and military career of Gen. William
Madison, President Madison’s younger brother.

Printed below is the announcement distributed to all members by our
Treasurer, Shane Newcombe, earlier this month, giving luncheon details
and times of meeting, and payment instructions for those coming. This
is a new venue for the Society and it is hoped that as many members
will attend as possible.

Following the conclusion of the meeting, the Society will be marking
the grave of 2nd Surgeon’s Mate William Tunstall at the Piedmont
Episcopal Church in the town of Madison, Virginia., located at 214
Church Street.

For further details about directions and general information about the
venue, see: https://gravesmountain.com/
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